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Mar 12, 2025
Dear Valued Customers,

This statement is to make you aware of a small group of products and services sold by All
Season Service & Sales LLC , DBA Dirty Hooker Diesel that do not comply with EPA
regulations. Our sales records indicate you may have purchased certain types of exhaust gas
recirculation and emission control altering products from us in the past.

As you may know, prior to our engagement with the EPA, Dirty Hooker Diesel had voluntarily
stopped selling and supporting products designed to bypass, alter or render inoperative any
emission control system. The EPA alleges that the manufacture and sale of a limited number of
items in our catalog violated section 203(a)(3)(A) and 203(a)(3)(B) of the Clean Air Act. The
items in question are defined by EPA regulation 40 C.F.R §86.1803-01, to include emission
control devices, auxiliary emission control devices, engine modifications and strategies, and
other elements of design designated by EPA that are used to control vehicle exhaust emissions.

Dirty Hooker Diesel recently entered into a civil judicial settiement with the EPA to resolve
disputes regarding sales and service of items they have deemed in violation. Through
communications with the EPA and our legal counsel we have successfully identified all the
products in our catalog that do not comply. As part of our settlement, it has been agreed that,
among other things, Dirty Hooker Diesel will not (1) sell, offer to sell, (2) manufacture, (3)
provide technical support or (4) warranty support for any non-compliant products.

As part of the resolution, All Season Service and Sales LLC (d/b/a Dirty Hooker Diesel LLC) has
agreed to provide you with this notice as well as pay a penalty of $70,000 to the United States
Environmental Protection Agency (EPA). A consent agreement has been reached to ensure
ongoing compliance with the Clean Air Act.

Sincerely,

Tony Burkhard
President & Chief Operating Officer



